
Dear Fish and Wildlife Officer;
    As you are aware the provincial department minister 
announced deep cuts recently. It is with much regret that I have to inform you that your 

admirably. You learned quickly. Everyone in the department enjoyed working with you. 

is well respected, who is involved in community life through coaching and your team 
work skills.

division or department. As you know the cuts are government wide and I appreciate 
your desire to remain in this community. I will be delighted to recommend you should a 
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